
 
Dates for the Diary:  

• 26th June (week) Sports Week 

• 5th July – Shuffle up day 

• 7th July-INSET DAY 

• 14th July-BEGFEST 

• 21st July-Last Day of Term 6 
 

We are Scientists 

Magnets  

In this unit, we will be exploring the question ‘how 
do magnets help us?’. We will be learning all about 

the magnetic forces and we will be working 
scientifically to ask questions and draw conclusions. 

We will demonstrate some of our learning by 
writing an advert for a prototype! 

 

  

General Reminders: 

PE lessons are on Tuesday and Wednesday. 3CW 
have got Bristol sport this term on Fridays instead of 

their Wednesday PE slot.  

Homework is due in on Wednesdays. New homework 
will be given out on Thursdays.  

Bookmarks are checked on a Monday morning. 
Please support your child with recording their home 
reading on their bookmark. The children’s hard work 
with home reading is really paying off! Keep it up!  

Year 3 Curriculum Newsletter 

Term 6 

We are Writers 
 

Narrative unit: The Wild Robot by Peter brown 
As writers we are exploring how writers develop 
characters in The Wild Robot. We are using what 

we know about the characters in our story to 
write our own alternate scene for Roz the Robot!  

 
Non-fiction unit: Persuasive advert 

We will be using our knowledge of Robots to 
write a persuasive advert! This will use so much of 

our Year 3 grammar learning.  
 

Handwriting and spelling 
This term we will be focusing really hard on our  
Year Three word list to get us ready for Year 

Four!.  

We are Self-Aware Citizens 
 

During our Friday afternoon PSHE lessons, we have 

been exploring the theme Dreams and goals. In this 

learning we have been exploring what dreams and 

goals are and how we can reach and achieve them! 

We are Geographers 

Comparing England and the Mediterranean 

In this unit, we will be learning about how England 
and the Mediterranean have different geographical 

features and climates. We will explore both the 
differences and similarities and create a leaflet 

asking people to visit the Mediterranean..  

  

We are Mathematicians 

We will begin Term 6 by working on non-unit 

fractions.  

We will then move on to looking at shape. Our 

focus will be parallel and perpendicular sides in 

polygons.  

Finally, we will look at how to tell the time!  

  
 

This term we will also be… 
Athletes - developing our fundamental skills on 

a Tuesday, and our basketball skills on a 
Wednesday or Friday. 

Computer scientists – developing our coding 
skills using Purple Mash. 

Musicians – learning the fundamental skills of 
music, including rhythm and pitch. 


